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people and our allies to create change; through public policy, legal protections and cultural acceptance. It 

needs to be stated that societal change would not exist without our own community’s sweat equity. 

 

What is found to be concerning about the CPE evaluation of the Dotgay LLC application is the lack of 

transparency, overlooked communication blunders, inconsistent application of the rulings, weak metrics 

and documented violations of the CPE rules. In any arena of review this would be a red flag, but when you 

add the context of the vulnerable population being on the losing end of the decision it only creates a 

greater grade of concern. 

 

A global community effort went into creating a community model for .GAY. ICANN has failed to recognize 

the value of this at every level and continued to side with those who aim to profit from the community 

instead of acknowledging a community effort that simply aims to protect and support itself. We have 

deep questions about how ICANN is serving the global public interest by forcing the community to buy 

the .GAY TLD. 

 

We look forward to ICANN putting careful review into the reconsideration request by Dotgay LLC and 

expect that ICANN will take the necessary steps to ensure it is granted. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Shaun Kruger, 
Chairperson 
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